
 
 

Title:     St Kilda Care Home Re-provision at Brixham Hospital 
  

Public Document:    Yes  
  

Wards Affected:    Berryhead with Furzeham 
  

To:     Health Scrutiny Board On: 29 November 2012 

  
Contact Officer:   Steve Honeywill  
 Telephone:   01803-210512 
E.mail:    Steve.Honeywill@nhs.net 
 

 
1. Key points and Summary 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report to provide members with a briefing with respect to the 

finalised proposals for the re-provision of the St Kilda Care Home on the Brixham 
Hospital site. It is anticipated that a Business Case with respect to this matter will 
be presented to the Torbay and Southern Devon Health and Care NHS Trust 
Board in late November or Mid December.       

 
2. Introduction 
 
2.1 Previously the Council’s Health Scrutiny Committee have received regular 

briefing from the Trust with respect to the progress of this scheme at Brixham 
Hospital and general developments with regard to investment in facilities on site. 
The last of these reports was presented to Health Scrutiny in September 2011. 
Also in 2011 the committee received a Commissioning intentions report covering 
the town of Brixham which analysed potential future health and social care 
requirements for the town. 

 
2.2 During 2012 detailed work has been taken place concerning the proposals to 

provide the new St Kilda facility on the Brixham Hospital site. This work is now 
reaching a conclusion and the purpose of this briefing to share the final shape of 
the project with members. We also intend to undertaken similar engagement 
meetings in the near future with the Brixham Town Council and other forums in 
Brixham (Public meeting and Brixham Hospital League of Friends)  . 

 
2.3 It is envisaged the Business Case for the scheme will be presented to the Trust 

Board by the end of 2012, followed by a further period of community 
engagement and a Planning Application, so that in 2013 the project can 
commence on site.   

 
2.4 Attached is a report for members with supporting information to illustrate our 

proposals for St Kilda and the Hospital site.             
 
Steve Honeywill,  
Head of Community Redesign, 
Torbay and Southern Devon Health and Care NHS Trust   


